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CONGRATULATIONS TO ST ANGELA KINDERGARTENS 

We are so proud as a school that we have been selected for an educational 

Finnish proposal job shadowing in Finland. 

In August 2023 a group of participants from our schools will be visiting 

schools for a study tour in Finland to gain a blended approach through a job 

shadowing experience. 

Thanks to Erasmus for Funding our project as we will be able to improve our 

teaching and learning by facing and getting to know other educational system 

other than Maltese by immersing ourselves in a new culture. Erasmus brings 

such opportunities for both students and educators 

We are so looking forward to observe and participate in a variety of hands 

on Finnish experiences so we can implement them in our Maltese 

classrooms with our youngsters and adding learning to the emergent 

curriculum which is of high priority for children’s learning. These 

opportunities will also help us contribute in supporting children with special 

educational needs with more blended interacting activities. 

 


